
February 9, 1976

Mr. Chester Alvarado
10650 S. Terrence Avenue
Chicago, Illinois 60617

De#r Chester ;

I receiv@d your very nice Chiiatmas cird: I am sorry that
I was unable to reply sooner. I too hope that you and yours have
a very prosperous New Year.

-

Chester, I want to thank you fof your-contribution. I
am certainly very grateful for your *houghtfulness.

- Chester, how is-the Amaican G I Forum here. Keep me
posted. My regards to everyone here.

Sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia


